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WHERE WILL YOU BE ON THE LAST WEEKEND 
OF THE FIRST TERM SCHOOL HOLIDAYS? 
 
 
 
 

          New track, new time of year! 
 
Down among the giant Karri Trees, 

 
 

sharing the challenge, 

 
 

testing yourself… testing your team, 

 
 

meeting the locals… loving  the hospitality, 

 
 

making new friends - a family experience. 

 

Where will you be? Northcliffe  naturally! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Go to www.karricup.com.au for info   

and registration or ring  

Northcliffe Visitor Centre (08) 9776 7203 

•  100 km of unique forest trails. 

•  Fully supported, fully catered. 

•  Teams and solo riders welcome. 

•  Largest kids’ event in Australia. 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.karricup.com.au/

